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May 9, 2002

Ms. Paige Hoskinson

South Dakota State Historical Society
Cultural Heritage Center .

900 Governors Drive

Pierre, SD 57501-2217

Re:  Year 2001-2002 CLG Grant

Dear Ms. Hoskinson:

On behalf of the Rapid City Historic Preservation Commission and as per the Rapid City City
Council’s direction on May 20, 2002, | am requesting that the State grant an extension to the
amount of time the City has to expend the Year 2001-2002 CLG grant funds. We are
requesting that the amount of time to expend grant monies be extended from May 31, 2002 to
July 1, 2002, This extension is to allow us to finish the Photo Archive project. The Mistoric
Preservation Commission has experienced delays in completing the Photo Archive project due
to the ill health on the part of the Commissioner in charge of the project. Another Commissioner
has volunteered to complete the project, but additional time is needed. We understand that this
is a no cost extension to the Award of Allocation for Historical Preservation.

| look forward to your written response regarding this time-extension request.

Sincerely,

Jerry Munson, Mayor James Preston, Finance Officer
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